TOWN OF BLACK CREEK

“SPECIAL BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MEETING”
Working on the 2020:   Budget
Monday, October 21, 2018
                             6:00 p.m.
                                  Town Hall

The Meeting to work on the 2020:  Budget 6:00 p.m. 
Officials Present:  Chairman Dan Knutzen, 1st Supervisor Dan Rettler, 2nd Supervisor Tom Neubert, and Clerk Christy Stover .  


The agenda was posted according to the open meeting law on October 18, 2019.
The 2020 Budget was reviewed and worked on.  No Levy Limit letters received from the school districts as of yet.

The public budget hearing and special meeting of the electors will be Monday, November 11, 2019 at 6:45 p.m.
The meeting ended at 6:28 p.m.



Christy Stover, Clerk




Town of Black Creek


